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Rhys Davies – Societies Officer  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Over the last month we had the two quarter finals for 8/10 Swans. This means moving on to 
the semi-finals in March! Can't wait to see what all the teams bring to the table. I'm still 
working on the feedback scheme pilot also. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

A good win was the feedback we got from the societies hub. It was good to see so much 
feedback from students, and it means we can really push forward with their ideas and 
thoughts and help make our activities and su better! 

Plans for next month  

We have the semi-final of 8/10 Swans, and also planning societies showcase which is on the 
31st March. 


